Chief W. D. Harvey 110 W. Clark St. Oxford, GA 30054



Memorandum

January 20, 2017



To: Mayor and City Manager

From: Chief WD Harvey Wiff

Subject: Lt. Pilgrim Resigning

On 01-19-2017 I receive a letter from Lt. James Pilgrim stating that he has accepted a position with the City of Social Circle Police Department. Lt. Pilgrim's last day will be 02-06-2017.

Lt. Pilgrim has worked for the City of Oxford Police Department for five years and has been a great asset to the department and city. Lt. Pilgrim will be greatly missed.